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Mission Statement:  The staff of Kirkbride Elementary School is committed to fostering positive, supportive relationships between 

students, parents and school personnel. 

 
Dates to Remember: 
Dec. 19   Early dismissal at 1:30 pm/Parent-Teacher interviews – Call the office to book 

an appointment 
Dec. 22 8:45 am – Choir/Sing a long – All Parents are welcome! 
Dec. 22 Last day of classes before Christmas break  
Jan. 8rd First day back to school 
Jan. 8-12 Zumba scheduled for this week – Final performance on Jan. 12 for parents 
Jan. 15 Kindergarten Registration begins 
Jan. 15 PALS Session #2 – for any three and four year olds 
 
Principal’s Message 
The staff and students have been working very hard these past months as we enter our Winter 
Break.  Parents, if you have not had an opportunity to meet with the teachers to discuss the 
successes / accomplishments and areas for further improvement of your child(ren), please do so in 
January.  Collaboration and cooperation between school and home is crucial and plays a huge part 
in student learning.  Our goal is to give your child(ren) the best possible educational experience 
while enrolled here at Kirkbride, and this can only happen if the parents and staff communicate and 
work together on the needs of each student. 

  
  These past 2 weeks have been especially busy and exciting here at Kirkbride.   
 
 
  Have a relaxing and restful holiday with your family.  We will see you all again on Monday, January 

8th at 8:40 a.m. in the year 2018!! 
 
 

Rockin' Readers           
November's Rockin' Reader's recognition goes to the following students:  Anamika C. – Div. 1; 
Adisyn C. – Div. 2; Rehat A. – Div. 3; Payal S. – Div. 5; Saivik B. – Div. 6; Navneet K. – Div. 7; 
Harsh G. – Div. 8; Sumreet G. – Div. 9; Tahlia C. – Div. 10; Aniyah S. – Div. 11; Rajvir S. – Div. 
12; Avery P. – Dec. 13; Kulraj D. – Div. 14; Divansh K. – Div. 15; Tanya – Div. 16; Fatma – Div. 
17; Gurmehak J. – Div. 18; Matthews W. – Div. 19.  Well done, Rockin' Readers!! 
 
Food Drive           
Thank you all for your generousity in supporting our Food Bank Drive.  We collected many items 
to go to the Surrey Food Bank.  
   
 
 
Pancake Breakfast   

 

http://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/kirkbride


Our PAC Pancake Breakfast was a huge success.  Thank you to the PAC for providing this event 
for us.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Volleyball Season  
Another volleyball season has come and gone, and once again Kirkbride ruled the northwest 
zone!!  Both girls and boys won their respective playday tournaments, but more importantly, 
showed great sportsmanship and had fun.  Their skill development over the short season was truly 
remarkable, so a big thank you to the coaches: Ms. McGuire, Mr. Armstrong, Mr. Athwal and Mr. 
Bentley.  Also, a special big thank you to our volunteer drivers who helped us get to and from away 

games.  You rock!! 
 

 

 
 
Christmas Concert 
Our Christmas concert went very well.  We had a huge turnout of families.  The students 
performed very well and were very excited!  Thank you to our staff who directed, organized and 
set up for the concert. 
      
 

 

 
 


